
 

 

 

            

            

            

            

            

             

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

CUPERTINO FISCAL STRATEGIC COMMITTEE MEETING  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the  

Fiscal Strategic Committee Meeting scheduled for  

Tuesday, March 31, 2020 will be cancelled in order to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19.  

 

 
Dated this 24th day of March 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             /s/ Mariela Vargas____  

Mariela Vargas 
Administrative Assistant 

408-777-3267 


